
I would like to voice my general support for HB 3063. As a parent who has made an effort to participate 
in vaccination programs that will protect infants, medically compromised, or those with vaccine allergies 
from deadly diseases by making sure my family is vaccinated, I do expect others to do the same. 
Eradication is a collective project, and those who wish to reject the science and common good should 
shoulder the burden rather than foisting it on the medically vulnerable. 
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